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I am reading over some drugs that are on this
list-anticonvulsants,anticoagulants,antibiotics and vitamins. | can
understand antineoplastics and radilologic drugs. It is ridiculous how
far government has gone to regulate Americans lives.

As a pharmacist in the hospital industry,it will increase the cost of
operating to an industry that is already full of too many regulations. It
will raise the cost of liability insurance to cover cost of ligation by
overly zealous indivduals in the legal profession.

Stop this senseless over regulation and allow individuals to take care of
themselves
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